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Dear Families, 

What an incredible Summer Term we have had here at Mill View.  As a community we have so much to celebrate and reflect on at the end of an absolutely fabulous year.   

We are so proud of what we have all achieved and I remain constantly amazed by the energy and motivation of our children and staff to keep striving and reaching to be 

the best they can be, for themselves and for our TEAM.  It has been a full year of exciting and deep learning experiences, trips, residential visits, sports, performances and 

community events that make our school such a special place to learn and grow.   

Tomorrow we say goodbye to our Eagles, who will be soon starting their next chapter at High School.  They are a fabulous group of young people who represent 

everything we want our learners to be as they leave us.  They have each shown themselves to be such kind, respectful, hardworking individuals who have been so 

reflective and determined to be the best versions of themselves, it has been a privilege to teach them and I thank them for being such excellent role models to us all.  We 

will miss them of course, but we celebrate that they are all ready for this next stage and have the attitude and skills they need to make every success of the opportunities 

and challenges waiting for them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

     

    

  

 

   

    

   

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

    

   

 
Subject 

Percentage of pupils achieving the expected 
standard 

School  Nationally  

Reading  97% 74% 

Grammar, Punctuation & 
Spelling (SPaG) 

100% 72% 

Maths  93% 71% 

Writing  90% 69% 

Science  97% 79% 

Children achieving age related 
standard in Reading, Writing & 
Maths  

90% 59% 

Staff, Governors and I’m sure parents were very pleased with the results 

our children achieved following their end of Key Stage Two assessment 

tests (SATs).  As a school we are incredibly proud of the work ethic, 

determination and commitment every child has shown in abundance and 

were pleased that this was reflected in the results.   We are also 

incredibly proud that we remained absolutely committed to providing a 

broad and balanced curriculum for every child across our school, despite 

the pressure that national testing and school comparison can bring.   Our 

end of Key Stage data along with provisional national averages can be 

found in this table for your information.    

 

Throughout the year we have worked to raise awareness and support for many different charities.  I’m delighted to share that together we have raised an 

incredible £6360.24 through the different events and days we have arranged.  This total does not include the £2300 our staff TEAM also raised by walking 26 miles 

for Macmillan, what an achievement! This money has gone to a range of different charities chosen by the children and will undoubtedly make a difference to those 

who need it most.  Well done everyone and thank you for the support you have given to help us achieve this fantastic amount!  

We wish you all a very happy and restful break away from the day to day routine of the school week and very much look forward to welcoming you back in 

September.  Although there will be no home learning set over the holiday, we strongly advise that you still encourage children to keep reading, practicing their 

mental maths skills and taking opportunities to write while they are at home so they hit the ground running in September.   

Thank you for your care, support and trust,  

Mrs Doyle & the Mill View TEAM  

A round up of just some of the fabulous things that have taken place this term…   
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Dates to add to your diary - further dates will be added and alterations may be need to be made so please do check each 
newsletter for any changes.   

Book makers - MVP family & friends social group & chat while book making for school  Every Wednesday 9am  

Staff INSET  1st & 2nd September  

Children back to school  Monday 05th September  

Meet the Teacher zooms sessions – code will be sent at the start of Term  
 

 3.45pm 4.15pm 

Mon Sparrows Owls 

Tues Robins  Falcons  

Weds  Kestrels Eagles  

Thurs Hawks    

   
 

Week beginning 05th September  

Year 1 and 2 reading and phonics zoom – we encourage all parents to attend 
 

Thursday 15th September 6.30pm  

Wear your pyjamas to school day in aid of 
http://www.childrenshospitalpyjamas.co.uk/  
 
More information to follow in September  

Friday 16th September  

Reception Robins reading and phonics evening in school – families are strongly 
encouraged to attend  
 

Tuesday 18th October 6.00pm  

End of Autumn 1 Friday 21st October  

Staff INSET day  Monday 31st October  

Start of Autumn 2 for children  Tuesday 01st November  

Parents Evening  Tuesday 8th November  
Wednesday 9th November  

Infant Christmas performance  Tuesday 13th December 1.45pm  
Wednesday 14th December 1.45pm  

Junior Christmas Carol performance at St Michael’s church  Thursday 15th December 1.45pm & 
6.00pm  
  

http://www.childrenshospitalpyjamas.co.uk/

